
All of your user names and passwords have been 
sent out and are attached to reading records. 
Please contact Miss Rogers or Miss Dodgson on the 
email addresses above if you need a copy of your 
details. 

IN THE EVENT OF SELF ISOLATION OR 
BUBBLE CLOSURE: Seesaw Home Learning 

Should we need to work remotely, new tasks will be 
set for your child on Seesaw, please support their 
learning at home as much as possible, including 
Reading into Writing, Maths and Topic Lessons. We 
also encourage the children to access Reading Plus 
daily at home, MyMaths, SpellingShed and Times 
Table RockStar as much as possible.  

 

 

 

How you can help your child at 
home: 

• Play the games on Spelling Shed. 
• Go on Reading Plus or read books 

every day. 
• Top Marks Hit The Button is a great 

website for practising number bonds 
and times tables or Times Table Rock 
Stars.  

• Practise telling the time with your 
child everyday. 

• Ask them about what we have been 
learning in topic lessons such as 
Science, Music and French. 

• Recap your Times tables as much as 
possible.  

• Make sure they are organised each 
day with the correct equipment, 
including an always badge.   

 

Year 3 
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Important notices: 
We will have our Forest School Sessions On Thursday 15th and Thursday 
22nd April. Please bring outdoor clothing (wellingtons, coats, old clothes) to 
school to get changed into.  

• Your child needs to read and bring their reading book to school each day.  
• Wear your Always badge every day with pride to remind yourself of the 

Boundary Promises. 
• Bring your Boundary Learning Together homework to School each week or 

complete it online.  
• Remember your PE kit on Monday, Wednesday and Thursday.  
• We are having a Reading Plus competition in School so please go on it and 

read regularly at home! 

 

 

All of the teachers look forward to supporting you 
with your learning this half term, whether it is 
online or face to face, we are available for you via:  

fernteacher@boundaryprimary.co.uk 

brackenteacher@boundaryprimary.co.uk 

  


